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November 15, 2017 Meridith H. Moldenhauer
 

Direct Phone 202-747-0763 
Direct Fax 202-683-9389 
mmoldenhauer@cozen.com  

VIA IZIS 
 

Frederick L. Hill 
Chairperson 
Board of Zoning Adjustment 
441 4th St. NW, Suite 210 South 
Washington, DC 20001 

Re: Application No. 19629 (Lawrence) – Request for Postponement 
 

Dear Chairperson Hill & Members of the Board: 

On behalf of Timothy and Charlotte Lawrence (the “Applicant”), we request to postpone 
the public hearing currently scheduled for December 6, 2017, to February 21, 2018. This 
request will allow modifications to be made to the application and is for good cause. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. The Applicant will continue to update the 
record, as necessary, throughout this process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

By:  Meridith H. Moldenhauer  

MHM 
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Certificate of Service 

 
I certify that on November 15, 2017, a copy of this request for postponement was served, via 
email, on the Office of Planning and Advisory Neighborhood Commission 1D, as follows: 
 
District of Columbia Office of Planning 
c/o Anne Fothergill, Development Review Specialist 
1100 4th Street SW, Suite E650 
Washington, DC 20024 
anne.fothergill@dc.gov 
 
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 1D 
c/o Yasmin Romero-Latin, Chairperson 
1380 Monroe St. NW #117 
Washington, DC 20010 
yasminkikiANC1D04@yahoo.com 
 
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 1D 
c/o Stuart Karaffa, SMD Commissioner 
stuart.k.anc@gmail.com 
 
 
 

 
       Meridith H. Moldenhauer 
 


